Congratulations on being awarded a grant from the National Science Founda-
tion for participation in the Young Researcher Symposium (YRS) (3-4 August)
and the International Congress on Mathematical Physics (ICMP) (6-11 August)
in Aalborg, Denmark. You are expected to attend both the ICMP 2012 and
the YRS to be held before the ICMP.

The award may be used to cover expenses for registration (the special
fee is 140 euros for both events), air travel to and from Aalborg, and
lodging. Receipts for all expenses must be submitted to Peter Hislop within
one month of your return from the meetings. Receipts must have your name,
the total, and means of payment clearly displayed.

For air travel, US carriers and their affiliates must be used as much as
possible. If you have a question, please email me beforehand.

You are encouraged to submit an abstract for a talk at the YRS. Instructions
are given below on how to do this (the official deadline has expired, but awardees
will still be able to submit an abstract).

Local information about housing, etc. can be found on the main ICMP 2012
web site: www.icmpl2.com. A list of grantees with their email addresses will be
posted on the web page attached to Peter Hislop’s web page. Recipients might
consider shared housing to reduce expenses.

Finally, each awardee must submit a one paragraph summary of their activ-
ities and experience by email within one month of return.

Please email me your Acceptance by 1 May 2012 at icmp2012@hotmail.com.

1. Instructions concerning registration:
Registration is at: http://www.icmpl2.com/registration.aspx
Go to registration for ICMP12 and select the category under ICMP12:
Registration fee for students

You need to register before May 15 to be able to use the special registration
fee of 140 Euros.

You are not required to send documentation by FAX.
IMPORTANT: Awardees holding a PhD should follow the same procedure.
You will automatically be registered for the YRS, so do not select this
option.

2. Instructions concerning contributed talks at the YRS:

To get access to the system for submitting proposals for contributed talks,
send an email to Dr. Horia Cornean (cornean@math.aau.dk) requesting a
ticket for the system. Be sure to mention that you have been awarded
NSF support. You will then be able to submit your proposal, even though
the deadline has expired.



3. VISA information for Denmark:

Some of you might need a visa to enter Denmark. In this case, please the
following information by email or FAX Dr. Horia Cornean the following
information at:

cornean@math.aau.dk or by FAX: (45) 98 15 81 29 (note that country
code is the 45 appearing first).

Required information:

e First name

e Family name

Citizenship
Date of birth

Passport number

The mailing address of your department.



